
Piano Instruction 

Piano lessons at Greensville school continue to be offered this coming September! If you would 

like to consider the opportunity for your son or daughter to take lessons during school hours in 

a half hour semi-private setting (within the school), now is a good time to register for a 

September 2023 start or to place them on a wait list.   This program is designed for beginner 

students who are in grades 2-5.   Want more information?  Please don’t hesitate to reach out to 

me, Mrs. Janssen, at 905-745-9264 or email miriamrjanssen@gmail.com for  

more information.  This is not a board supervised program. 
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